
SARAH P. WILSON
 XXXX State Street, Detroit , MI 48201           sarahpwilsonC2@waldenu.edu           (XXX) XXX-XXXX        

 

 

September 14,  2022
     

 
Jack  Stevens, LPC

Lawrence Mental Health Facility

XXX Raymond Avenue

Detroit, MI 48201

 

Dear Mr. Stevens:
  
This serves as my letter of intent for a Practicum and/or Internship at your training site in order to complete my MSW field experience 

requirements. I am impressed with your reputation as a leading provider of mental health services in the Detroit area since 1978.
  
I am currently enrolled in a CSWE-accredited MSW program at Walden University, a regionally accredited institution committed to 

counselor excellence. Faculty at Walden University are scholar-practitioners with credentials from top national universities. I have achieved a

3.5 GPA and completed coursework in Introduction to Social Work, Essential Skills for Social Work Practice, Human Behavior and the Social 

Environment, and Diversity, Human Rights, and Social Justice.

 

I bring knowledge of working with individuals, groups, and communities from a strengths perspective. I understand the NASW code of ethics

and its importance to my work as a social work practitioner. I have volunteered at a domestic crisis center for over a year and I am certified in 

domestic violence advocacy. My technology, organizational and communication skills acquired during ten years of prior administrative 

experience will also help me contribute to your team of social work professionals.

 

As I approach the end of my graduate program, I am eager and ready to apply theory to practice. Enclosed you will find my career portfolio 

which includes a resume, a detailed description of the Master of Social Work program at Walden University, and Field Experience 

requirements. 
  
I greatly appreciate your consideration of my application. Additional information about the Walden University MSW field experience 

requirements can be found at  https://academicguides.waldenu.edu/fieldexperience/sosw. I'm looking forward to further discussing field 

opportunities at your facility.

  

Sincerely,

Sarah P. Wilson


